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Thursday 23rd May 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

 

Mobile Phones 

A reminder that children in Years 5 and 6 are allowed to bring mobile phones to school. These MUST be 

given to their class teacher to look after during the school day. Children in all other years must not 

bring mobile phones to school. Thank you for your cooperation.  

 

Primary Maths Challenge 

Well done to a small group of our children who participated in the Primary Maths Challenge. This is a 

challenge that over 600 schools from across the world entered. Amazingly we made it to the final, 

where we finished 15th!  

Thank you to Miss Greenwell our Maths Subject Leader for supporting the children, we are all very 

proud of you! 

 

Restricted Parking 

Please note on Thursday 6th and Friday 7th June there will be restricted parking on Rotherham Avenue 

outside school. We have the Fire Brigade visiting and they will need to leave school without obstruction 

in case of an emergency.  

Please remember to park considerately at the start and end of the school day. 

 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

This week Fr Eustace came to celebrate Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament with Year 5. They listened 

to the scripture of the woman with the haemorrhage and found that such is the power of God that just 

by touching the cloth He was wearing was enough to heal her.  

They then had an opportunity to touch the cloth connected to the Blessed Sacrament and ask for their 

own healing. 

  

Fr Eustace commented, “I always like to come to school because the way you conduct yourselves 

makes me happy.” 

 

Y3 Trip to Windsor Castle 

This week children from Year 3 visited Windsor Castle. They had a great time and took lots from their 

day out.  

Thank you so much to parents and staff who supported the trip. Your support is really appreciated. 

 

 

mailto:admin@stmargarets.luton.sch.uk
http://www.stmargarets.luton.sch.uk/


 
 

 

  

 

 
  

   

 

Dates for Friday Celebration Assemblies 8.30am – 9.00am 

 

Date Key Stage 1 Assembly (Class Sharing Work) Key Stage 2 Assembly (Class Sharing Work) 

7.6.24 2 St Francis 6 St Clare 

14.6.24 2 St Bernadette 3 St Clare 

5.7.24 1 St Francis 4 St Francis 

 

 

Tea & Toast 

Julie Barnaville our family worker runs Tea and Toast each Wednesday in the Family Room.  

Come in after dropping your children off to have a chat with Julie and other parents. All are welcome. 

We do hope you will come along.  

 

Half Term 

A reminder we break for May half term today. School is closed tomorrow. The children will return to 

school on Monday 3rd June. I hope you all have a lovely half term holiday. 

 

Diary Dates 

Please find below a table with key dates for this term and beyond, please do take note of events that 

effect you and your child. More information will follow regarding school trips etc.  

 

God bless, 

Mr Chiswell 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 
(Please note dates are subject to change and there will be new events added) 

 

Date Event Time 
Fri 24th May School Closed for Staff Training  

Mon 27th May – Fri 31st May Half Term Break   

Mon 3rd June Start of 2nd Half Term for Children  

Thurs 6th June Y5 Trip to Whipsnade Zoo  

Thurs 13th June 2 St Francis Class Assembly 8.30 am 

Mon 17th June Maths Monday 8.30 am 

Thurs 20th June 1 St Francis Class Assembly 8.30 am 

Thurs 27th June EYFS Sports Day TBC 

Fri 28th June KS 1 & KS 2 Sports Day TBC 

Tues 2nd July Year 6 Production to Parents 1.45 pm 

Weds 3rd July Year 6 Production to Parents 6.00 pm 

Mon 8th July Reception Assembly 2.30 pm 

Tues 16th July Y6 Leavers’ Mass @ School with parents 10.00am 

Weds 17th July Y6 Leavers’ Party 5.30 pm – 7.30 pm 

Fri 19th July End of the School Year  

 
 


